
HUBBELL DAM EXPANSION

About the Project
The Albuquerque Metropolitan Arroyo Flood Control 
Authority (AMAFCA) is proposing an expansion to 

Questions or Comments? Contact us at 505-264-0111 or outreach@bhinc.com

proposed amenities at the 

Take the Project Survey

Survey Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CXG7QCF


